
              
                                                                                                                                                                 

 

         

                                           2nd March 2023 
 

REMINDER - CONFIRMATION AND EARLY CLOSURE 

Confirmation for St. John’s and St. Jarlath’s pupils takes place on Friday 31st March @ 5pm 

in St. John’s Church, Moy. This year the Auxiliary Bishop of Armagh, Michael Router will 

visit the parish to administer Confirmation to all the Primary Seven children.  

 

As in previous years, the school will close for all pupils on this day @1pm with 

dinner being served at 12noon.  
 

 

P5 & P6 CLASSES – CONFIRMATION CHOIR  

The P5 and P6 children are busy preparing the music for Confirmation and we would really 

appreciate their attendance at the service as the music makes it a special evening. 

Arrangements will be sent out the week of Confirmation. 

 

 

FIRST FRIDAY MASS 

First Friday Mass will take place tomorrow, Friday 3rd March @10a.m. Miss Lyons and the 

P5 class are preparing the readings and gifts etc. Everyone welcome or join us via the parish 

webcam! 

 

 

ROAD SAFETY NI - QUIZ 

Good luck to Charlie, Kate, Rory and Ashling who will represent Mid Ulster in the NI Road 

Safety Quiz on Monday 6th March in the Glenavon House Hotel @ 7pm. The children won 

the Mid Ulster Section in February to qualify for this regional competition!  

 

 

 

FIRST CONFESSION – P4 PUPILS 

The date for First Confession has been confirmed as Thursday 30th March. It will take place 

in St. John’s Church @ 11am. Parents are welcome to attend or can view the service on the 

parish webcam. 

 

 

REMINDER - SCHOOL CLOSURE 

The school will be closed on Thursday 16th March and Friday 17th March for the St. 

Patrick’s Day break. 

 

 

 



PARENT SUPPORT GROUP 

 

PANCAKE RACE – FUNDRAISER 

The pancake race raised an amazing total of £2221.90. All monies raised will be used to 

support the purchase of additional IPADS for the school. Thank-you to the children for 

collecting sponsorship money and to everyone who kindly donated money to the event. 

(photographs can be viewed on the school’s website) 

 


